
16th Day of Remembrance for Murder Victims
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Wednesday, Sept. 21, 2022

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – News media are invited to cover the 16th annual National Day
of Remembrance for Murder Victims at 3 p.m. Sunday at the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office.
Representatives from CCSO and MUSC will be available for interviews. Several family members
of victims will be in attendance as well. Please park in the Azalea employee parking lot and
follow signs to the event.

Attached is a news release and flyer from the Survivors of Homicide Support Group, the
collaborative program between CCSO and MUSC that sponsors this annual observance.

Thank you for your consideration.






